
 
 

CITY OF CEDARBURG 
POSSIBLE QUORUM OF COMMON COUNCIL MEMBERS 

 
MONDAY, APRIL 4, 2022 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY MEETING 
6:30 p.m. 

 
 

 
It is possible that members of, and possibly a quorum of members of the 
Common Council, may attend the Community Development Authority 
Meeting at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, April 4, 2022 at City Hall Council 
Chambers W63 N645 Washington Avenue. 
 
No business will be conducted by the Common Council and no action will 
be taken.  Attendance is for the purpose of information gathering and 
exchange. 
 

 
 
 

UPON REASONABLE NOTICE, EFFORTS WILL BE MADE TO 
ACCOMMODATE THE NEEDS OF INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES. 
PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY CLERK’S OFFICE AT (262) 375-7606 

E-MAIL:  tsette@ci.cedarburg.wi.us 
 
 
4/1/22 tas 


